
         FAIRFIELD / WESTCHESTER P.H.A CHAPTER MEETING 

                                   MONDAY JUNE 8TH, 2020 

 

The Zoom meeting of the F/W PHA was called to order at 7;10 pm. There 
were 23 members in attendance. The minutes were read from the May 
meeting which were accepted as presented. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The financial report was presented by Chris Dwyer and accepted as read. 
A copy of this is on file with the recording secretary. 
 
MEMBERSHIP: 

Reminder notices will be sent out to those with unpaid memberships. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: No report at this time. 
 
AID TO MEMBERS: No requests for aid at this time. 
 
CHARITABLE DONATIONS: No requests at this time. 
 
JUNIOR / ASSOCIATE P.H.A.: All quiet on the western front. 
 
HIGH SCORE AWARD COMMITTEE:  
The banquet for 2020 has been canceled. Awards will be mailed out. Points 
end on August 31. There was a discussion regarding holding the PHA 
Medal Finals as part of an existing show. 
 
HORSE SHOW COMMITTEE: 

Renewal sent in for the 2021 August show. The date for our June 2021 
show will be June 5-6. 
 
USHJA / USEF COMMITTEE: 

Go to the USEF website and click on the blue banner for all current 
updates. It is updated every Tuesday. 
 
WEBSITE COMMITTEE: 

The Zoom link for the monthly PHA meeting will be posted on the website. 
 
JUDY RICHTER AWARD:  
The Jr. / Assoc. Will pick out a topic at their next meeting. 



 
NORMAN BRAY AWARD: No report at this time. 
 
“ART OF” CLINIC: On hold for now. 
 
SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE:  
There were 17 applications for scholarships, 8 of which were from the F/W 
PHA chapter. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

There are still some perpetual trophies that have not been returned. If you 
are one of those people that are still staring at your trophy that you had 
won last year, let go...let it go. Now give it back to either Fred Schauder or 
Christine Nastasi...kinda like now. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

An idea put forth from the Zone 2 Hunter committee regarding cross 
entering from lower heights (pre adult) into the 3 ft division was discussed. 
 

A promo poster for what the PHA does is in the works and will be approved 
at the National level. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara K. Filippelli 
 

NEXT ZOOM MEETING WILL BE MONDAY JULY 13TH. 
PASSWORD INFO ON FWPHA.COM 

 

http://fwpha.com/

